
Drop-off Notice... 

 
Adult supervision for children who arrive early is available at 7:30 

each morning. 
 
 
 

Please do not drop off your children until this time, as they will not 
be permitted in the building.  

 
 
 

This procedure is for the supervision and well-being of all students. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
	


